Ms. Beverly Warwick
N Bonnie Brae St
Los Angeles, CA 90026
July 29, 2010
Prof. Diana Stevens
Los Angeles School
CA 90026
Dear Prof. Stevens,
I write to you to bid you farewell as I am leaving school next week to transfer to another university.  My family is moving to Australia and I will be moving there too to continue my studies.  The move is quite sudden and I would have liked to have finished my studies first, but the move is necessary for us.
I want to tell you that you are the best teacher I have ever had.  You have become a close friend to me and I will miss the lessons that you teach us.  Beyond the academic subject, you have chosen me to become prepared and resourceful always.  I know these lessons will help me as I begin life in another country.
I wish you the best in your career.
Respectfully,
Beverly Warwick

